Commissioners’ Letter 80.22
13 July 2022
Diocesan Schools Commissioners 
Directors of Religious Education  
 
DSC and DRE Letters are issued solely to enable you to carry out your education functions on behalf of your diocesan bishop. They often contain information of a sensitive nature and must be respected as private communications and not be shared with any third parties external to the diocese without CES consent.  
 
 
Prayer and Liturgy Directory – Hub Training Days
 
We have arranged a series of dates during the next academic year for hub-based training days on the Prayer and Liturgy Directory for diocesan staff, school leaders and other relevant school staff.
The dates for your diaries are as follows:
 
Area                    Date                    Venue
NW hub              15 May 2023      tbc
NE hub                16 May 2023      tbc
SW hub               8 June 2023        tbc
SE hub                 9 June 2023        tbc
Zoom                   16 June 2023      Zoom
 
There will be a further opportunity for those unable to attend in person to join via Zoom for online training on Friday, 16 June 2023.  These days will be presented by:
 
Martin Foster                                 Department for Christian Life and Worship, CBCEW
Professor Peter McGrail               Director, Institute of Pastoral Theology, Liverpool Hope University
Philip Robinson                              National RE Adviser, CES
 
Venues will be confirmed next term along with details of how to register.  If you could please circulate to those who would be interested in attending.  
Please send early expressions of interest to Eileen Williams (ewilliams@catholiceducation.org.uk)
 
Catherine Bryan
Assistant Director - Education

